[bookmark: _GoBack]This is one of the few times where Senator Heller and Governor Sandoval disagree. Senator Heller believes taxing the internet will hurt consumers and small businesses alike.  Consumers will end up either paying more, or lose access to certain products altogether.   Small businesses already spend billions on tax compliance every year and additional burdens will only stifle economic growth.
